
I am writing in support of SB 639 which would allow cannabis cafes.  Cafes of this type would 
allow consumers to meet in a safe environment while bringing much needed employment and 
dollars into the state through tax revenue.  This will also open up markets to small business 
owners who cater to cannabis consumers.  Please vote yes on SB639.   
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